CPMC General Meeting Minutes
2/21/18

Meeting called to order 7:33 pm

FINANCES:
Checking account $20,721.00
Money Market $18,853.00
Earned $465 at Applebee's Pancake Breakfast, 108 attendees

Sponsor a Band Member
It was agreed that funds will be distributed to those in need by the end of this band
season instead of holding some funds until next year.

Board to develop policy re: seniors on the obligation list with more advanced notice and starting
with a lesser amount.

FUNDRAISING:

Buffalo Wild Wings- still no contact, not doing it

Clothing Drive- (Jennifer Chapkovich). Deciding on a time frame for this event, possibly
holding collection during band camp or car wash fundraiser in August. 13 gal trash bags will be
used to ensure 100 bag minimum.

Drinking Glasses- 11 left, will sell at MAPS.

WaWa- ongoing, about 200 coupons available currently.

Discount cards- ongoing, 220 sold, 1000 ordered.

Texas Roadhouse- 2/27, 20% profit, flyers distributed.

Bingo- 3/25, Sadsbury Fire Hall, doors open at 12:00. Need volunteer help the day of
the event with set up. Please reach out to Diana McLimans vp1@cvillepmc.org for tickets, to
help and for questions. Use this link for more information and to sign-up to donate: http:/
www.signupgenius.com/go/4090c44adaf2ba20-raffle

Krispy Kreme- One of our biggest fundraisers to allow band members to pay down their
dues. Forms will be sent 3/26, due 4/9 with delivery 4/18. Liz Muirhead volunteered to shadow
Shirley Kuhn to take over as chairperson next year.

Question for Mr. Hughes if we could use Remind App for fundraising info.
Board to create separate email to highlight fundraisers to increase participation. Those
not currently in band programs might not be reading the Smoke Signals.

MAPS:
Need volunteers for committees and to help on day of event.

Raincoats have been repaired with 15 zipper replacements. Need help with laundering them
before next season.

Uniforms will arrive back from dry cleaners on 2/23, need volunteers to organize.

Executive Board Member search- accepting nominations.



Scholarship Award- annual award for a senior entering college as a music major. Application on
Dropbox. Will be awarded at Senior Awards Ceremony in June.
BUDGET:

Initial draft created. Mike to refine and work with the board and Mr. Hughes.

NEW:
Mr. Hughes and some leadership students have reached out to middle school bands to
encourage participation.

Meeting adjourned at 8:32.

Next meeting Wednesday, March 14th 2018 @ 7:30 in the library.



